EDWARD C. GAINEY MAYOR



CHRIS HORNSTEIN DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
October 24, 2022

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to enter into an Agreement or Agreements with the Heinz Endowments for the purpose of receiving and spending grant funds in the amount of TWO MILLION (\$2,000,000.00) dollars to support the construction of Homewood Field.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Chris Hornstein (Oct 24, 2022 13:46 EDT)

Chris Hornstein

Heinz Homewood Field Letter

Final Audit Report 2022-10-24

Created: 2022-10-24

By: Brittany Rawlings (brittany.rawlings@pittsburghpa.gov)

Status: Signed

Transaction ID: CBJCHBCAABAAkHfeGuSS9xPzHadlccJrW5Me4rCTRCQL

"Heinz Homewood Field Letter" History

Document created by Brittany Rawlings (brittany.rawlings@pittsburghpa.gov) 2022-10-24 - 5:41:03 PM GMT

Document emailed to Chris Hornstein (chris.hornstein@pittsburghpa.gov) for signature 2022-10-24 - 5:41:40 PM GMT

Email viewed by Chris Hornstein (chris.hornstein@pittsburghpa.gov)

Document e-signed by Chris Hornstein (chris.hornstein@pittsburghpa.gov)
Signature Date: 2022-10-24 - 5:46:49 PM GMT - Time Source: server

Agreement completed. 2022-10-24 - 5:46:49 PM GMT